
                                                  JPIC SCHOOL ANIMATORS’ ORIENTATION 

An online orientation of the school JPIC animators was organised by the JPIC South Asia National team on 20th April 

2024 at 5:00 p.m. The objective of this orientation was to familiarize the animators particularly those newly appointed 

with the JPIC framework and functions along with the role of animators. Around 36 animators from various schools of all 

the four zones attended this session. The orientation began with a welcome address by Mrs. Tabassum Shabnam and 

prayer by Ms. Prasansha C. Rai. Thereafter the animators introduced themselves. The JPIC national team, Sr. Nithya. Mrs. 

Arvind Kaur and Mrs. Georgina Menon elaborated on JPIC, its ministry and association with the United Nations, the 

goals taken up, the achievements, responsibilities of coordinators and animators and highlighted the present goal of 

“Water Management”. The timeline for achieving this goal was shared too. The orientation concluded with the vote of 

thanks by Mrs. Swati. 

                     

 

                      

 

                                                         


